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Mr. Amon G. Carter, 
Fort Worth, 
Texas. 

Dear Amon: 

4 4 WALL STREET 

JuJ.y 8, 1943 

I am glad I wrote you as I did under date of 
June 30 because I have enjoyed reading your letter of July 3, 
particularly that part which pertains to Amon, Jr., as well 
as the story regarding him which appeared in the Star Telegram. 

You will recall I told you when he was first 
reported missing that he would show up in a prison camp and 
talk himself out of it just as soon as he learned the language 
if needs be, and I see he is learning the language and I have 
no doubt but that the latter will follow. 

I understand perfectly your position as regards 
selling your Gaines County property and why I was approached 
to take the matter up with you. 

I am glad you took such good care of Earl 
Sinclair, and if any of the group ever is so fortunate to get 
to Fort Worth I am sure they will look you up for a free meal. 

JVty- health is excellent and I hope yours is the 
same. 

With best regards, I am 

Yours sincerely, 


